
 

 

 

 

When the COVID-19 crisis suddenly burst into our daily life we were hoping for a quick return to the pre-
season frenzy, but only a few weeks later the picture has changed completely. As we come out of the 
outbreak, there is likely to be plenty to do, but at the moment there is lots of potential, but no actual 
action.  

For now, the plan is survival. Much of the planet is currently united against a common enemy. At the 
Chamber we have made a point in publishing only what we have been able to verify or what comes from 
trusted and official sources. Rumours are only that, we are stronger and better than rumours.  

Members as Music Niagara are keeping the spirit of NOTL up. Atis Bankas its artistic director sent us the 
message that you can read below. I hope you will enjoy Handel’s “Prayer”, Atis’ favourite and linked 
after his message.  

Be well and stay healthy  

The Team at the Niagara-on-the-Lake Chamber of Commerce and Tourism NOTL 


